
July 1, 2025
5 Tamuz, 5785

Dear Friends,

I’m writing to invite you to take part in an important conversation about the future of Temple Beth-
El.

As you know, TBE is entering a new chapter in our proud history. We are thinking deeply about this
moment, the year ahead, and the long-term future—and we want your input to help shape it.

Rabbi Stoller and I have both shared our visions for TBE’s future, and now we want to hear yours. To
ensure we receive feedback from as many congregants as possible, the Visioning Team will be
hosting a series of small-group conversations over the coming months.

These gatherings will be an opportunity to share your thoughts on how TBE is doing and what
matters most to you as we look ahead. We want to make sure that every participant has a chance to
be heard, so each session will be limited in size. We're starting with three scheduled meetings and
will add more based on interest.

Upcoming sessions:
Monday, July 14, 7–8 p.m.
Monday, August 11, 7–8 p.m.
Tuesday, September 9, 1–2 p.m.

You are welcome to register for whichever session is most convenient for you.

In advance of the conversations, we’ll share some of the key questions currently being explored by
the Board and Visioning Leadership Team.

I look forward to seeing you and hearing your voice in this important process.

In partnership and B’shalom,

Jordana Levine
President


